
 
  

  
       
  

  
 

 

    
 
  
  

 
 

    
    

 
 

 
  
  

  
  

  
   

    
  

  
  

  
  

                       
   

    
 

    
   

  
   

 
 

  
   

   

  
   

   

  

  
   
  

     
   

  
  

   
  
                          

     
   
   

    
  

    
   

                       
            

 
     

             
                            

     
    
  

 
 
 

            

      

Mustang Bulletin-May 
Myers-Ganoung Elementary 

5000 E. Andrew St. Tucson, AZ 85711 
(520) 584-6700 Phone 
(520) 584-6701 – fax 

Principal’s Corner with Ms. 
Stefanek 
Greetings Myers-Ganoung 
Mustangs, 
Thank you for working with us 
this school year in supporting 
your child in all areas of their 
growth. The month of May 
brings many exciting events 
that we hope you will be able 
to join us "#$%&'. 
Invitations for summer school 
are being sent out. Once you 
receive an invitation, please 
sign up immediately to ensure 
your place. 
5th grade promotion: 
5th grade families are 
welcome on-site. No balloons 
are allowed during 
ceremony. 
Wishing you all a safe and 
healthy summer. 
Respectfully, 
Ms. Stefanek, 
Proud Principal of 
Myers/Ganoung \Remember 
that Wednesdays are early 
out days @ 1:40pm. Please 
pick up your child on time. If 
you’re running late, please 
call the front office. 520-584-
6700 
Respectfully, 

Ms. Stefanek 
Proud Principal of Myers-
Ganoung Elementary School 

24/25 Registration Now 
Open. Parents it is that time 
of year again. Please make 
sure you log into your 
ParentVUE account and 
complete the online 
registration for the upcoming 
24/25 school year. If you need 
help with your ParentVUE 
account, you can call the front 
office for assistance. If you’ve 
already completed your child’s 
registration, make sure you 
have also turned in your 
yearly proof of residency. 
Thank you for your attention 
to this matter. 
For any questions, contact Ms. 
Melissa Montoya in the front 
office @ 520-584-6702. 
Free Breakfast and Lunch will 
be served during Summer for 
any students under the age of 
18yrs. on Mon-Thurs only. 
Breakfast 7:30-8am 
Lunch 10:30-11am 
************************** 
Duffy Clothing Bank at 655 N. 
Magnolia Ave. 520-
232-7055 
Palo Verde Family Resource 
Center @ Palo Verde High 
School 520-584-7455 

May 
May  2nd  –  Auditions  for  talent  
show af ter school.  Students 
must  have  turned  in  signed  
permission form  by May 2nd.   
• May  6th-10th  - Teacher  
Appreciation Week   
• May  10th  –  Talent  Show f rom  
1:30-2:30pm   
• May  14th  –  Field day  for  3rd-
5th  grade  9-10:30am   
• May  15th  –  Field Day  for  
Kinder-2nd  9-10:30am  
•  May  16th  –  Band/Orchestra  
Concert  at  1 :30pm  
• May  17th  –  OMA  
Presentation and  Celebration 
of  Learning from  1:30-2:30pm   
• May  22nd  –  Student  of  the  
Month  assembly,  and Kind 
Kids  Lunch                                   
Assemblies:                                
9-9:20 am  3rd  –  5th                
9:20 –  9:40am  K-2nd  grades    
• May  23rd  –  5th  grade  
promotion     @ 9am  
•  May  23rd  –  Last day of  
school!  See  you next  school  
year  in August!                                     
Wednesdays are early  out!  
Please  remember  to  pick  your  
child up on t ime @  1:40pm.    
Office  hours  are  7:45am  -4pm.      
520-584-6700  


